
 

 
 
 

6th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
On Friday 13th November the students at Pendle Community High School & College will be raising 
money for Children in Need. The theme for the day is ‘Come as Yourself’ and is a day for students 
to wear whatever it is that makes them feel comfortable and to express who they are. 
To help raise funds we are asking for a donation of £1.00. 
 
On the day we will be increasing the student’s awareness of the work done by Children in Need 
with fun activities. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day for all and most importantly to raising money for a cause that 
is close to the hearts of many people throughout our community. 
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Booth 
 
N. Booth 
Teaching Assistant 
 
 

 
 


